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Address all communications to
The Director-Genaral of Health.
Telegraphic Address:
Haakh, Wellington.

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
HEAD OFFICE

< MACARTHY TRUST BUILDING, LAMBTON QUAY, WELLINGTON,
05 2] NEW ZEALAND

9 October 1985

The Secretary

Auckland Home Birth Association
PO Box 7093

Wellesley Street

AUCKLAND

Dear Mrs Dunn

Thank you for your letter of 1 October 1985.

Reply reference

35421

P.0. BOX 5013
TELEX Nz 3571
TELEPHONE:
727 627

Your support for Ms Joan Donley's submission has been

noted and will be advised to the group revising the
publication.

Yours sincerely

& 77

L McCloy -

for Digector

Division of Health Promotion



